
CLUB NEWS 
 

 
 

R.B.A. COMPETITIONS      AUGUST 2010 
RBA Mixed Pairs Championship 
In the Quarter-Final of the Tony Dean Memorial Trophy, at Oakfield, on 
Friday 27th August, Dave and Rosemarie got the better of Charlie Wright and 
partner to win 23 – 13 with their opponents conceding defeat after 20 ends. 
 
Earlier in the month, Chris and Bill got off to a good start in their R.B.A. Pairs 
and were winning 11 – 5 against Mick Woodward and Brian Lever.  They 
found it difficult to maintain their lead and conceded defeat after 19 ends with 
a score of 16 – 30 to their opposition. 
 
 
 

CLUB BARBEQUE AUGUST  20th 2010 
Despite the torrential showers, a lovely afternoon and evening was enjoyed 
by everybody who attended.  Special thanks go to Dave and Caz who hosted 
the event, with their hospitality second to none.  Pictures, without any editing, 
can be seen in the Picture Gallery of this website. 

 

END OF 2010 SEASON 
RBA Mixed Pairs Championship 
Dave and Rosemarie were knocked out of the semi-finals of the Tony Dean 
Memorial Trophy, at Oakfield, on Monday 6th September.  After a very good 
run in the competition they finally met their match in a game against Brian 
Lever and Joan Nicholson. 
Final Match Of The Season 
Despite losing four rinks out of the five played, an enjoyable game was 
played against Oakfield B.C. ending with a Fish & Chip Supper and £98 was 
raised for this season’s charity. 
Charity 
Rosemarie has conveyed her thanks to all who helped to raise a final total of 
£424 for Myton Hospice in memory of Brian.  Throughout the season 
contributions were given by various individuals, members of R.P.B.C., The 
Grange B.C., Rugby Police B.C. Tourists and Oakfield B.C.  Rosemarie 
rounded up the figure collected to £500 and has forwarded a cheque to Myton 
Hospice. 



 
 
 

R.B.A. COMPETITIONS      AUGUST 2010 
RBA Mixed Pairs Championship 
Dave & Rosemarie had a very close game in the third round of the Tony 
Dean Memorial Trophy, at Oakfield, on Monday 2nd August.  Playing against 
Bob & Liz Page, from The Grange, ‘they steamed away’ by being 14 - 5 up 
after 9 ends.  Becoming too complacent they then lost the next 6 ends to be 
14 - 18 down.  With a final rally by picking up 2 x 2 and a 5 they eventually 
won the game 23 - 21.    
 
 
 
 

HOT SHOT!!          JULY 2010 
During the match against Burbage Crusaders on Thursday 22nd July: 
John, Jill, Pete & Chris recorded the maximum shots of 8 on one end to 
achieve a HOT SHOT!   They ended with a final score of 33 - 7.  Well 
done to you all. 
 
 
 
 
  

R.B.A. COMPETITIONS   JULY 2010 
RBA Mixed Pairs Championship 
Dave & Rosemarie beat Ray Antill & Jean Hagues 32 - 9 in the 2nd Round 
of the Tony Dean Memorial Trophy at Rugby Club on Monday July 19th. 
 
Coronation Cup 
Chris & Bill beat John & Wayne Kilsby 27 - 25 in the 2nd round of the RBA 
Men’s Pairs at Oakfield on Friday 23rd July.  Having made an early lead of 
20 – 9 Chris & Bill allowed their opposition to creep up on them but 
managed to keep their cool to win in the end. 

 
 



 
 
 

GALA NEWS      JULY 2010 
Dave, 
Rosemarie, 
Marian & Eric 
entered the 
Burbage 
Crusaders   
Gala, in memory 
of one of their 
late members 
Dave Moore, 
and won the 
trophy for the 
second 
consecutive 
year.  Rosemarie 
was lucky enough to win a bottle of whisky in the Spider.  This was 
apparently thanks to Dave who reckons that it was he who chipped her 
wood onto the jack!  It’s a good job that he doesn’t like whisky! 
 

 
 
 
 

COUNTY GAMES    2010 
We have been represented in County games this season by: 
Dave Owen:      July 8th @ Thetford Staniforth v Norfolk 
Bill Bewick:        July 15th @ Wooton Bassett V Wiltshire  
John Burrows:   July 20th @ Norgren B.C. v Somerset 
Chris Richards:  July 27th @ Wolvey B.C. v Buckinghamshire 
Dave Owen:       August 10th @ Blackstones Stamford B.C.  v Lincolnshire 
                                                 (Badge GAME) 
Eric Milner:        September 2nd @ Chadwell Heath V London Parks 

 


